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I support HB 4124 and urge your support and to pass this bill. As a resident of Cave 

Junction, the Historic Oregon Caves Chateau is a gem in our community that 

deserves restoration. The restoration of this building would be a positive addition to 

our community - for locals, tourists, and local businesses! 


